
 

Is your child aged between 6 and 12 and you are 

interested in contributing to research in psychology? 

We are conducting research in the Psychology Department at the University of 
Otago as part of a PhD under the supervision of Dr. Dione Healey. We are 

looking at brain processes, understanding others’ beliefs, academic 
performance, and language use in children with varying levels of inattention, 

hyperactivity, and impulsivity. 
 

We are seeking children aged between 6 and 12 years old to take part. 
Participation will involve a 3-4 hour session in the Department of Psychology at 

the University of Otago. A cognitive and academic assessment will be carried 
out and the results of these can be returned to you. ​You will also receive a $40 

petrol voucher and a $20 warehouse voucher for your child. 
 

If you would like to find out more about participating in this study you can 
contact us via email or phone. Thank you for considering participation in our 

study! 
 

Contact Sid Wales on: 
Phone: 027 671 2224 

Email: sid.wales@postgrad.otago.ac.nz 

 
 

This study has been approved by the University of Otago’s Ethics Committee 
 


